

BBPS/RH/Parent/2022-23/76

9th Septemeber 2022

Dear Parents,

This is in continuation with circular no. BBPS/RH/Parent/2022-23/35 regarding the mobile phone or electronic device being brought to school by students. I would like to reinforce the fact that students aren't allowed to bring Mobile phones or any other electronic gadget to school under any circumstance. If found, it will be confiscated and returned only at the end of the academic session 2022-23.

Looking forward to your cooperation in our endeavour.

Regards

BBPS, Rohini

(Principal)